
ALFRISTON PARISH COUNCIL
CHRISTMAS 2019
Dear All
I wanted to take this opportunity to wish you all a very Happy Christmas and a great New Year.

A reminder that the Parish Council Office will be closed from Friday 20th December 2019 until Tuesday 7th January 2020.

I will be back to work as usual from Wednesday 8th January and will respond to any messages then.

Happy Christmas.

Best Wishes

Victoria Rutt

APC Clerk and RFO
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